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SUBJECT:  ANNUAL STATEMENT and STATISTICAL AGENT REPORTING  

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify your company of a Data Call that is being conducted by the 
North Carolina Department of Insurance.   

NCDOI is requesting information from each company that is licensed to write dwelling fire insurance coverage in 
the State of North Carolina.  NCDOI is requesting this data in order to perform a comparative analysis with respect 
to how companies report dwelling fire insurance on annual statements and to their respective statistical agents. 
 
The information requested by NCDOI in its Data Call should be submitted no later than February 19, 2018. 
 
For the instructions and forms, please access the following link on the Department’s website:  
 
https://ncdoi.com/ACT/Data_Call.aspx 
 
Please make no modifications to the excel file DataCall_DwellingFire_XXXXX.xls, except to input data. 
              
If you have questions concerning this bulletin, please submit via email to DataCall@ncdoi.gov. 


